
Headteacher: Hannah Herrmann Chair of Governors: Roy Jackson  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

20 September 2022 
 

Trip to St George’s Park 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As your child has represented the Hodge Hill College football team multiple times since starting in Year 7, we would like to 
invite them to a reward trip and confirm the details with you so you are aware of the expectations and arrangements: 
 

Date Friday 21 October 2022 
Time • Depart from Hodge Hill College at 7.30am 

• Tour at St George’s Park begins at 9:00am 
• Tour at St George’s Park finishes at 12.30pm 
• Arrive back at Hodge Hill College by 1:30pm (traffic dependent) 

Location St George’s Park, Newborough Road, Needwood, Burton-on-Trent, DE13 9PD 
Activities • Tour of the National Football Centre and Hotel 

• Exclusive use of the new England Boot Room 
• Welcome presentation from the National Coaches 
• Exclusive use of the new experience 3G pitch 
• Tailored training sessions delivered by FA coaches 

Travel School Minibus 
Cost Non-refundable £40 – includes travel 
Lunch Pupils may bring snacks for the journey and/or a packed lunch for after all the activities have finished. If 

your child is eligible for Free School Meals, they will receive a packed lunch from school 
Clothing Pupils must attend in full Hodge Hill College PE kit. They will also need football boots to change into 

during the activities 
Staff Hodge Hill College Staff 
Insurance The City Council covers all legal liability of the Council to young people on the visit but does not provide 

personal accident cover where the Council has no liability. A full risk assessment for the entire trip has 
been completed by the school 

 
We no longer accept cash payments in school. Therefore, to secure a place for your child on this trip, you must complete the 
consent form and make a payment of £40 via ParentPay by 7 October 2022. To do this, you must activate your ParentPay 
account using the details provided to you via email. Any consent forms and payments received after 7 October 2022 will not 
be processed and pupils will not be permitted to attend this trip.  
 
The Trip Leader reserves the right to remove any pupil from the trip if their behaviour in school is unsafe or concerning.  
 
If you have any questions or would like further information about this trip, please contact me on 0121 783 7807. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

R Stewart 
 
Mr R Stewart 
Teacher of PE 


